
 

 

 

To All,  

Summary and ballots are being finalized and will be mailed to your homes. 

Soon after they are received we will have summary meetings to discuss. 

In the past the process has been as follows: 

In the mail to your home you will receive (1) ballot, (1) self-addressed 

stamped envelope, (1) blank envelope and a summary of the changes to the 

contract. 

Your ballot will then be placed in the blank envelope and then put in the 

labeled envelope and mailed to the address listed in summary package.  

If for any reason there are changes to this procedure we will notify you of 

these changes. 

  

                                                                                       

In solidarity,              

Don Seifert 

 

 


